
Group Overall Report 
This report shows all the 
peer review done within a 
specific date range.   
 
 
The ‘All Groups’ 
percentages compare 
your group’s scores 
against all RADPEER 
participants. 



Individual Physician 
Report 

 
 

 
This number reflects what 
has been peer reviewed   
and characterizes peers’ 
assessment of this 
physician’s interpretive 
performance.  In this 
example physician ‘008’ 
was reviewed 23 time by 
others in the group. 
 

The ‘Group Average’ 
compares the physician to 
all others in your group.  
 
 

The bottom statement 
reflects how many cases 
physician ‘008’ has peer 
reviewed others in the 
group 



Physician Reviewed 
Record Summary 

As the title indicates, this 
report breaks down how 
many studies, by modality, 
each physician peer 
reviewed in the group. 
 



PQI Report 

 

A radiologist whose group 
participates in the 
RADPEER™ program can 
select RADPEER™ as a PQI 
project to meet Part IV 
requirement for MOC. 
 
This report provides 
comparison statistics 
(physician, group, all 
RADPEER™ participants) of 
discrepancy scores,  which 
are 2b or greater.   
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